
Quad Town Minor Ball Association 24-hr Policy  
Effective: April 15, 2023 
 
Quad Town Minor Ball Association (QTMBA) is adopting 
the 24 hour policy in an effort to address significant 
concerns, while attempting to remove the emotional 
concerns, particularly in the presence of the youth 
athlete. 
 
This means that parents/guardians are not permitted to confront a coach, team, league 
official, or association to discuss any “negative” game or practice situation with the 
coaching and management staff until at least 24 hours have passed from the 
completion of the game or practice.   
 
A confrontation shall consist of any conversation, which is elevated from a normal 
speaking tone and demeanor to one which involves yelling, profanity or derogatory 
comments toward said coach, team or league official.  After 24 hours have elapsed, the 
parent/guardian may address their concern with the coach, team, league official, or 
association. 
 
By respecting the 24-hour policy, concerns are MORE likely to be fully addressed in a 
reasonable discussion. More importantly, the kids’ enjoyment of a game won’t be 
marred by an ill-timed confrontation. The intent of this rule is to move an emotional 
and confrontational discussion away from the presence of the players, allows the 
parties time to compose themselves, and put the incident or situation that occurred in 
the game in perspective before meeting to discuss it.  
 
Thank you all for your cooperation. 
 
Quad Town Minor Ball Association Executive 
 
 
 


